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                                                                                             November 5th 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

 

We hope this letter finds you all well and adapting to this new reality. We really must 

commend the students, staff and community of PCH for the great resilience, strength and 

adaptability they have shown throughout this pandemic. 

PCH is a voluntary Catholic secondary school, this means that we are not as well funded as 

schools in other sectors. We rely heavily on your payment of the Student Services Fee for the 

running of our school. This payment goes some way to covering the cost of providing 

essential services in the school. As ever, your generosity is overwhelming and appreciated. 

Our revenue has been reduced even further this year as we are not in a position to offer after-

school study facilities or rent our school facilities to outside groups. However, we have taken 

cognisance of the fact that we were not able to offer locker rental to our students this year and 

as such we have reduced the fee to reflect this;  

STUDENT SERVICES FEE PCH 2021-2021 

 1 student €120 

Family of 2+ students (regardless of number 

of students in the school) 

€170 

 

We are now into week 10 since our return to school and this letter is a gentle reminder to 

those of you who may have forgotten to pay your Student Services Fee. You may pay the fee 

by clicking on the ‘easypaymentsplus’ tab on the top right-hand corner of our website’s 

homepage 

Your support is vital  

Le meas 

 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Principal 
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